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The Engage in St. Martin program, now in its third consecutive year, focused on the
island’s recovery efforts following the devastation caused by Hurricane Irma in
September. Six Tulane students attended the 2018 summer service trip led by
Myriam Huet, assistant director at the Tulane Center for Public Service.
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